To: Joseph Shoer

E-Mail: joseph.p.shoer@Imco.com
From: Behnam Ghaffari

Date: February 22, 2021

Subject: FCC File N0.0968-EX-CN-2020

Message:

When determination for location of the ground station(s) are made, please go back to your application
and insert new antenna(s) and enter the parameters (frequency bands, coordinates, ERP, emission) for
each location.

Your operation requires ITU SpaceCap analysis. Please ensure you send a softcopy of the file to
behnam.ghaffari@fcc.gov . The extension would have to be changed from .mdb to .txt

With respect to using 8000 MHz band, please submit Power Flux Density calculation.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of February 22, 2021 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 60204



